
    MINUTES OF: Northgate Neighborhood Association 
 

       PLEASE CIRCLE ONE: ANNUAL                   

       MEETING      

DATE: 05/08/18 TIME: 7:00 PLACE: HEE HEE ILLAHEE RV CLUBHOUSE  

               4751 ASTORIA STREET NE, SALEM 

 

TOPIC/ISSUE SUMMARY OF DISCUSSION, ACTIONS, MOTIONS PROPOSALS &         

                            RESULT OF VOTES TAKEN 

 
Meeting convened at                          

7:05 pm 

 

                 City reports:       

 

       Parole & Probation Officer 

 

Portland Road Streetscape 

Improvement Project Update 

 

 

 

 

 

City Entrance Sign Update 

 

 

 

 

 

Traffic Control in Hayesville 

Lancaster Area 

 

Chair’s Report 

 

 

 

              

 

 

 

 

 

 

MOTION: 

             Approve Minutes 

 

Neighborhood Reports 

 

     Consideration-

Neighborhood Plan Process 

 

 

            

Co-Chair Pennie Morley opened the meeting at 7:05 pm with introductions of guests 

and attendees.  

 

Salem Police Officer Antonio Fultz provided an update and answered questions 

 

No report 

 

Aaron Edelman from City of Salem Public Works Urban Renewal Project gave an 

overview of improvements underway on Portland Road. The work will be completed 

by November 2018. Three flashing pedestrian crossings will be installed. The speed 

limit is currently 30 mph. Vegetation will be planted along with new street trees, 

curbs and sidewalks and a sewer main installed. Concerns were expressed by some 

over cross walk safety.  

 

Mark Becktel with the City of Salem listened to ideas on replacing or restoring the 

Welcome to Salem sign on Portland Road. Hazel volunteered to provide Mark 

contact information for those originally involved in creating the existing sign. 

Concerns over insuring the sign is vandal proof and consistent with other signage and 

improvements in the City were expressed.  

 

Bill White provided a detailed summary of options for traffic control measures. 

 

 

Hazel Niles gave the Chair’s Report. June 15 is the Bike Rodeo, which will be held at 

Northgate Park and Hallman Elementary. Pennie reported on attending a neighborhood 

chairs meeting with the Mayor. She reviewed projects that the group could work on and 

obtain funding for from the City.  

 

Other ideas: Adopt a Street, getting local businesses involved, neighborhood 

watch. 

 

Interest was expressed in having a presentation by Marion County on recent changes to 

the recycling system.  

 

Motion to approve the March and April 2018 minutes was made by Alex Buron and 

seconded by Leslie Caudillo. Motion passed unanimously.  

 

No reports 

 

 

No discussion  

 

 

 



Meeting adjourned at  

            8:50 pm 

 

 

 

 

Attendees: 

 

Pennie Morley (Vice Chair) 

Hazel Niles (Vice Chair) 

Kayleen Warner (Secretary) 

Bill White 

Aaron Edelman 

Sherri Stimett 

Doug Rodgers 

Eric Freeman 

Antonio Furtz 

Alex Buron (Parks Chair) 

Leslie Caudillo 

Jeanne and Frank Pack 

Heidi Dupuis 

 

 

 

 

Next meeting scheduled June 12, 2018 at 7:00 pm. 

 

 

 

 

 


